

Nov Board Report from Principal Ryan Kellinghaus

- Trevor Simpson and Reba Sanders are college ready!! 45.8% of our Seniors are now college and/or career ready!
- We had 20 veterans (including my grandpa) attend our Veteran's day celebration. There were many highlights but the presentation of minted pins using Mallory Kubala's artwork was inspiring and brought tears to everyone in attendance.
- CSIP planning on Nov 7th went very well, with teachers analyzing KPREP data, leading discussion for our CSIP and making suggestions for goals and next steps.
- After a resounding success with DHS students at the LES Fall Festival, feedback from teachers during prep for CSIP and conversation with Heather Dragan, we are investigating more ways to offer DHS students opportunities to lead and mentor, including reviving a one to one reading program. As Jay always says, laps not apps.